The East 64th Street Lexington to Third Avenue Neighbors Association, Inc.

Co-Chairman Craig M Lader Co-Chairman Charles S Warren Transportation Committee Manhattan Community Board 8 505 Park Avenue #20 New York NY 10022 July 8, 2024

Dear Co-Chairmen Lader and Warren,

We write this letter on behalf of The East 64th Street Lexington to Third Avenue Neighbors Association, an IRS tax exempt organization incorporated in NY State.

The Association supports the application of 177 East 64th Street for a Revocable Consent to construct and maintain a fenced in area with steps. The height of the fence will match that of its neighbors. Approving this application will improve both the safety and appearance of our Street.

Sincerely yours,

Joel and Susan Mindel

Co-Presidents

The East 64th Street Lexington to Third Avenue Neighbors Association

Joel Mindel and Swan Mindel